Department of Public Health

www.harnett.org

October 24, 2023

Harnett County Government Complex
307 W. Cornelius Harnett Boulevard

Ms. Peralta-Castillo, Lillington, NC 27546

The plan review for Panaderia La Gloria is approved. A construction walk through was completed tod& 9108957550
and the following items need repair: 9106359429

-Repair loose or missing floor tiles.

-Coving loose and gaps present along wall and floor junctures.

-Splashguards needed beside handsink and utensil shelf, beside meat sink and vegetable sink.
-Attach splashguard to wall not the equipment.

-Holes present under two compartment meat sink. Close up hole.

-Gaps present around pipes coming thru wall under dish sink drainboard.

-Provide approved shelving for the storage of dry goods.

-Light shield cracked and to be replaced.

-Ensure all refrigeration is working properly.

-Remove beverage sliding door refrigerator at front counter.

The establishment must comply with the requirements of the North Carolina Food Code and 15A NCAC
18A .2600, “Rules Governing the Food Protection and Sanitation of Food Establishments.” This review
does not cover any aspects of construction regulated by other jurisdictions.

Any changes to the approved plans must be reviewed by our office. Call or email to request a final
inspection for a permit.

If | can be of further assistance, please e-mail me at jturlington@harnett.org, or call me at {910) 893-
7547.

Sincerely,
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Jamie Turlington, REHS
Harnett County Environmental Health
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